PTFA News
A big thanks to those that came to the monthly bingo evening that Runwell Social Club put on last Friday. We managed to raise almost £30 for the PTFA pot from the bingo dabbers and a few unexpected kind donations from winners! Their next Bingo evening is Friday 7th March 8pm. We hope you can make it. It’s a fun evening and non members of Runwell Club are welcome. Please spread the word to your friends and family!

Our annual sponsored Readathon is back and starts Sunday 2nd March to Thursday 6th March. The children will receive a star for each book or chapter read/listened to during the challenge with prizes up for grabs for the most stars per class. Last year we raised £800, so this year with more children in the school - we’re hoping to raise £1000. We’ve joined SuperKind so the kids can have their own online sponsorship page that links to our PTFA readathon page. Full details are on the attachments to this newsletter. Please help the children set up their online pages and start getting sponsors for their efforts now. We’ve managed to fund the author visits to the school last year and for this year from this challenge! 

We also have some costumes that may be useful for the 7th March World Book day event. These will be available to rent for a small donation on our sumup store shortly. 

Don’t forget to save the following dates in your diaries for our adult events. More info to come soon. 
Friday 21st March Evening
Friday 16th May Evening 

Thanks as always for your support 
Your PTFA Committee. Laura, Nicola, Liz, Ashlee, Claudia, Gemma, Kayleigh, Maria, Melanie and Sophie. 
You can get in touch with us at stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com

